
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

We are so looking forward to everyone  
returning on 8th March. We have really 
missed all the children. As a team, we 
would like to say a MASSIVE thank you 
for all the hard work that you have done 
at home. 
 

 

 
 

Newsletter – Spring Term 

 
Wraysbury Primary School 

EYFS 
Reception 

 
Welcome Back 

  

  

Water Bottles  

As a school we try to promote 
being healthy as much as 
possible. With this in mind, 
the school policy is water only 
in their drink bottles. Many 
thanks  

 

 
  
 

Miss Clark’s Exciting News 

Miss Clark is expecting her 

second baby, which is due at 

the end of July. We are so 

excited for her and her family.  

 

100 days Party  

 

The day has finally arrived 

where we have been at school 

or home schooling for 100 

days! 

 

Tuesday 9th March  
 

Please could the children wear 

their own clothes to school. If 

possible, please could the 

clothes either have a number 

on them e.g football shirt, 

rugby top, or a pattern eg. 
spotty tights, stripy top. No 

costumes allowed except 

Numberblocks! 
They will enjoy a fun day 

filled with lots of maths 

activities involving numbers 1-

100. 
Many thanks  

 

Coming into school  

The children will be coming into 
school by themselves to reduce the 

number of people on the school site. 
A member of the EYFS team will be in 
the playground for the first couple of 
days to welcome and guide them in. 
Please feel free to ask their sibling to 

drop them 

PE 

The children will have PE on a 
Monday afternoon.  

PE Kit: 

Tracksuit 
Shorts  
White T-shirt 
Socks and trainers 
 
Please ensure that it is all clearly 
named including the PE bag. 
 

Please remove all earrings on that 
day.  

Wellies  
Please could each child have a pair 

of named wellies in school as we 
will be using the field for our 

playtimes so that the different year 
group bubbles do not mix . Many 

thanks  
 

Names 
Please could we ask that all of your 

child’s uniform is CLEARLY named. As 
you can imagine, at the end of the day, 

trying to decipher whose jumper 
belongs to whom can be very time 
consuming if they are not named. 

Homework 
We would like to continue to use 

Teams for homework. We will set 

assignments on a Friday which will 

need to be completed by the 

following Wednesday.  

The tricky word, phonics  and 

reading books will continue to come 

home. Also, if your child would like 

to share something from home with 

the class please feel free to post a 

picture. 

Communication  
Please feel free to jot any concerns or 
information into the communication 
books that you feel may affect your 
child at school. Many thanks  
 
 

Between now and Easter we will be 
spending time settling the children 
back into school especially socially as 
they have not seen each other for 
such a long time.  We will not be 
learning any new sounds the first 
week as we would like to consolidate 
the sounds that they have learnt. In 
Maths we will be consolidating 
adding, subtracting and subtising etc 
within 0-10. 

School Uniform 
A reminder that girls should only 
wear stud earrings (no hoops). 
Hair accessories should be blue 
and no leggings are allowed 
(tights only). Many thanks  


